
 

 
 

 
Dear All Saints Parishioners, 
 
At Atlanta Habitat for Humanity our vision is for an Atlanta where all people have access 

to quality affordable housing in safe, vibrant neighborhoods with opportunities to thrive. 

For twenty-seven years you have been our partner in realizing this vision. 2020 has 

been a difficult year and especially tough for those living in housing poverty. I am so 

grateful that you have once again chosen to generously support this initiative and help 

another well deserving family obtain a better life. Your Habitat project not only helps the 

family build a home but it also helps them build stability, financial security and gain 

upward economic mobility. This powerfully positive impact would not be possible without 

your support. 

 

As both an employee of Atlanta Habitat and a member of All Saints, I can attest to how 

extraordinary you all are! All Saints is the only Catholic Church sponsoring Atlanta 

Habitat that supports an entire house build on its own. When many sponsors stepped 

back citing fundraising difficulties during a pandemic, you rallied together to reach the 

goal of $58,000! And when we had to cancel all on-site work for the year due to safety 

concerns, the dedicated All Saints volunteers who have made the build an annual 

tradition were disappointed, but understanding. 

 

As fundraising is now complete and the build has begun I look forward to sharing the 

progress with you along the way. Your homebuyer, Taina and her family are so grateful 

for the investment you have made in their future. Thank you for being such a valued 

partner of Atlanta Habitat for Humanity, God bless you all for your generosity and 

kindness! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Will 

Sponsorship Manager- Atlanta Habitat for Humanity  


